

AGENDA NO: I

MEETING DATE: January 14, 2020

Special Meeting

# AGENDA CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC REVIEW PRIOR TO THE MEETING

## **Dana Swanson**

From: Dana Swanson

Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 10:15 AM

To: Council Cc: Scot Graham

**Subject:** Notice of withdrawal - Neta Davis

Dear Mayor & Council,

Please be advised Planning Commission applicant, Neta Davis, has chosen to withdraw her application. She indicated that it would be a challenge attending meetings twice a month due to travel plans in the coming year.

Please accept this letter as her official withdraw notification.

Sincerely,
Dana Swanson
City Clerk/Human Resources Manager
City of Morro Bay
595 Harbor Street
Morro Bay, CA 93442
Office: (805) 772-6205

Fax: (805) 772-7329

dswanson@morrobayca.gov



#### **Dana Swanson**

**From:** John Headding

**Sent:** Monday, January 13, 2020 7:10 PM

To: GJF

**Cc:** Scott Collins; Dana Swanson; Heather Goodwin **Subject:** Re: Interviews for TBID - Vacation Rental Rep

### Hi Greg,

For various reasons we have had this situation occur before. We do not do separate interviews however if you are unable to attend all you need to do is send an email to Scott Collins letting him know the reason why. (actually I have copied him and will also copy Dana Swanson our clerk so that your name remains in the mix. )We will still consider your application even though you are not able to attend the interview. Thanks for letting me know ahead of time. And I wish your wife the best in terms of her healthcare procedure.

Kindest regards,

John

Sent from my iPhone Dr. John Headding Mayor Morro Bay, CA. 93442 805-909-9785

On Jan 8, 2020, at 12:46 PM, GJF

wrote:

# Hello John:

This is Greg Finch and I currently serve on the Short Term Vacation Rental committee for Morro Bay.

In speaking to Heather Goodwin she advised me to reach out to you on the situation below.

I have applied to fill the Vacation Rental representative on the TBID board. Next Tuesday the interviews are scheduled prior to the City Council Meeting.

On Monday my wife is scheduled to have major surgery which will make it highly unlikely I will be able to attend the Tuesday interviews.

If there is any other time option to interview and / or provide the council with information to fulfill interview questions please let me know.

The health of the vacation rental segment of our local economy is very important to me and which I feel I can provide valuable experience and skills.

Thank you,

**Greg Finch** 

#### **Dana Swanson**

**From:** Mike Rodriguez

**Sent:** Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Heather Goodwin Cc: Dana Swanson

**Subject:** Re: Advisory Body Interview - Tuesday, January 14 - @ 3:30 pm

#### Hello,

Due to recent changes in my personal schedule, I am withdrawing my application to serve on the Planning Commission. I look forward to possibly serving on a Morro Bay City Advisory Body in the future!

Thank you very much,

Mike Rodriguez

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 13, 2020, at 12:58 PM, Heather Goodwin <a href="mailto:hgoodwin@morrobayca.gov">hgoodwin@morrobayca.gov</a>> wrote:

Good afternoon applicants,

This is a friendly reminder that City Advisory Body interviews are scheduled to take place tomorrow, Tuesday, January 14<sup>th</sup> beginning at 3:30 pm at the Morro Bay Veteran's Memorial Building located at 209 Surf Street.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Heather Goodwin

Executive Assistant/Deputy City Clerk City of Morro Bay 595 Harbor Street | Morro Bay, CA 93442 Phone 805.772.6568

www.morrobayca.gov

<image001.jpg>